CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 14, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01912-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 2:04 PM
To: '‘Pamla Paris'

Subject: RE: Docket 160186

Good afternoon Ms. Paris,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Pamla Paris [mailto:pamlaparis@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 1:01 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket 160186

Dear Ms Stauffer, Commission Clerk,

I want the Public Service Commission to know that | own a house at 1115 Seabreeze Lane in Gulf Breeze FL.
| ask that the Public Service Commission PLEASE rule against the rate increase purposed by Gulf

Power. There are lots of ways Gulf Power can cut costs. Their overhead is ridiculous and the salaries are so
high.

It is time for the PCS to stand up for the citizens rather than Gulf Power.

I am a widow on a fixed income. | pay taxes and am a life long resident of Florida.

PLEASE VOTE "NO RATE INCREASE".

Thank you,

Pam Paris
(850) 361-9093
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